
 

Show Horse Committee Report  

October 2022 

 

The EV Show Horse committee met on October 11th and is pleased to submit the following 

summary of business. 

 

Young Ambassador – 
Show Horse 

An engagement program is currently in review, with the Show Horse 
Committee confirming that the current Young Ambassador 
engagement program will be communicated with the winner before the 
end of the year. The engagement plan will outline a number of 
potential engagement and participation initiatives for the Show Horse 
Young Ambassador to become involved in and assist with.   
 

 

EV Office Eliza has commenced her new role as the Education and Pathways 
Officer for Equestrian Victoria. Eliza will become the primary contact at 
EV for any courses, workshops, seminars and accreditation enquiries. 
The Show Horse Committee is currently reviewing a calendar for 
seminars and clinics, which they will collaborate on with Eliza from EV.  
 

 

OTT and Owner Rider 
Show (December) 

Schedule planning is under way, with some amendments expected to 
be finalised shortly. With judges secured, 
 
In addition to the clarification of the Owner Rider classes, height 
classes will be included + a potential OTT Working Hunter feature 
class.   
 

 

Summer Show (January) The schedule is expected to be finalised shortly with the event 
planned for January 14th – 15th in 2023.  
 
The 2023 schedule and additional information will be updated and 
published on the website prior to December: 
https://evsummershow.org.au/ 
 

 

Barastoc (February)  Adriana has been designated as the EV office contact for the event 
and will be able to respond to any enquiries. Any scratching or refund 
enquiries will need to be directed to Sue McKay.  
 
Some minor amendments to the schedule are expected to be 
completed shortly, with the schedule and information due for release 
in November. The website is expected to be updated with this 
information. https://barastochoty.org.au/ 
 

 

Working with Children 
Checks 

During the meeting, it was noted that all officials, coaches, and 
volunteers would require WWCCs for any Show Horse events. This 
will be implemented and reviewed prior to upcoming events.  
  

 

OTT Working Hunter 
Class for Future Shows 

A proposal was made to implement a Twilight Feature Class for an 
OTT Working Hunter class (Show Jumper or Eventer) at upcoming 
Show Horse events. Plans have commenced to include this as a class 
for upcoming shows.  
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